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October 2%, 2015

Council Member Thune,

The Department of Safety and Inspections has reviewed the Petition to Create a Commercial
Development District submitted by Schmidt Keg House LLC. The petition dated June 4, 2015 does not
contain the owner signatures required to meet the petition requirement.

Further, the Department of Safety and Inspections considers the number and type of parcels as creating a
hardship for the petitioner to obtain the required consent signatures.
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